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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Florida College System Presidents 

FROM: Kathy Hebda, Chancellor 

DATE: September 16, 2019 

SUBJECT: 2019 Developmental Education Accountability Reports 

Pursuant to section 1008.30, Florida Statutes, the Division of Florida Colleges (DFC) requests your 

assistance with the submission of 2019 developmental education accountability reports. In order to 

comply with the requirement, please submit your report using the attached template by October 31, 2019, 

via https://www.research.net/r/DevEdReport2019.  

Also attached is a copy of developmental education data for each college by instructional strategy, subject 

and student success outcomes disaggregated by subpopulations. The Ed Stats Tool, designed so colleges 

may further explore variables related to the data, is located at https://edstats.fldoe.org/. 

Please contact Dr. Carrie Henderson, Executive Vice Chancellor, at Carrie.Henderson@fldoe.org or 

850-245-9903 if you have any questions. 
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